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PHONICS NUMERACY LITERACY/TOPIC 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 This week has been a wonderful week for 

the children. Despite of the weather, we were 

able to manage to do lots of fun things while 

indoors.  

 During circle time, we have spoken about 

saying “thank you”. The children have learnt and 

shared ideas on when to say “thank you”, and 

why people say “thank you”.  Learning to say 

these words encourages the children to be 

grateful, even for small things. 

Weekly bits and pieces... 

We revisited the letters ‘Ss’ and 
‘Aa’. Identifying their sounds, 
which words begin with the ‘s’ 
and ‘a’ sounds. We practiced 
writing the letters, tracing them 
and we also made wonderful arts 
and crafts. 

We started learning the numbers 
0-10.   We have learnt about the 
numbers 0, 1, and 2. We counted 
objects and practiced writing the 
numbers. We sang songs about 
numbers, the children enjoyed 
the song “10 Little Fingers”, we 
used our fingers to count with 
the song.. 

Topic – 'Our 5 Senses'  

We reviewed the sense of 
sight and had a discussion 
about the sense of hearing.  

Literacy – We always love 
story time and have read two 
stories this week, one of  
them titled ‘Thank You’. 

 Holiday — September 26 — 30, 2022 — Pchum Ben 

 Star of the Month — Thursday, 6th October at 8:15 all parents invited to attend 

 "Save the Date" for the school fair Saturday 29th October starting at 9am, more details to follow. 

 Our class starts at 8:00am, please make sure your child is at school on time 

 Friday is PE day - please send your child to school wearing the PE uniform and running shoes.  

 PLEASE, NO UNHEALTHY FOODS FOR SNACKS— healthy snacks - fruit, yogurt, crackers, cheese.  No 
cakes or packets of cookies.  

HOUSEKEEPING 
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